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SGX Resources Inc. Announces Board Change 
 

This press release is not for dissemination in the United States or for distribution to U.S. news 
wire services. 
 
TSX-V: SXR 
Winnipeg, MB  
May 8, 2013 
 
Dale Ginn, President and CEO of SGX Resources Inc. (TSX-V: SXR) (the “Corporation”), 
announced today that the Corporation has accepted George Pirie’s resignation as a director of 
the Corporation. The board of directors of the Corporation wishes to thank Mr. Pirie for his 
services as a director of the Corporation and wishes him well in his future endeavors. 
 
For further information contact Dale Ginn at 204-794-5818, Investor Relations at 1-888-749-
4621 or visit http://www.sgxresources.com. 
 
Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined 
in the policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or 
accuracy of the contents of this News Release. 
 
The information in this release may contain forward-looking information under applicable 
securities laws. This forward-looking information is subject to known and unknown risks, 
uncertainties and other factors that may cause actual results to differ materially from those 
implied in the forward-looking information.  
 
 


